Hot Line Number 4 - 19th July 2017

Visit from Bowls New Zealand CEO Mark Cameron

Yesterday President Alan hosted the new CEO of Bowls New Zealand Mark Cameron

Mark was on a familiarisation trip to various clubs in Christchurch

Alan was delighted Mark had the time to visit Burnside at which time a good positive discussion took place and covered a wide range of topics including levies.

Mark suggested during their meeting, bowling clubs

"Deliver Bowls to their Community not Bowls New Zealand

A very constructive and positive meeting

Contact Details

Reminder » If it is your wish to change or add to your contact details please be good enough to contact Brenda by return

many thanks

regards

Mort



















